
Valentine’s Dance 
The Valentine’s dance is back!! Come celebrate, dance, and enjoy the 

evening with your kid(s). We will have desserts, snacks, and drinks 

available for purchase. This event is for families, you cannot drop your 

child off and leave.​
​ ​ ​ ​
 ​ ​ Friday, February 10th, 2023​
​
​ ​ John Hill School Gym​
​ ​ 7pm – 9pm​
​
​ ​ $5 per person or $20 maximum per family​
​ ​ 3rd – 8th Grade welcome (siblings always invited)​
​
 ​ ​ Cash (at the door or in advance ATTN: Boonton PTA),​
                      check, or Venmo​
​
Register online at: https://tinyurl.com/JHSValentinesDance2023 or just come that night! 

​
Questions: contact Catherine McKenzie catherine-mckenzie@outlook.com or Erin Colarusso 

erinem12@yahoo.com  

https://tinyurl.com/JHSValentinesDance2023

